FOOD FOR GOOD 
‘Help the ones in need, be the ones they need’


The ‘Food for Good’ is the maiden initiative by the Business and Entrepreneurship Club of the Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir as a part of the Student Social Responsibility Programme. It was initiated on 29th May, 2022 with the aim of creating awareness in the student community regarding the problem of hunger and malnourishment among the downtrodden, creating an awareness about the importance of the protein rich diet and consequently supplying protein rich food donations to the people in need. 

The drive began by conscientizing all the students, parents and teachers in ISWK which was then followed by setting up donation boxes in the school campus. The response was overwhelming. The Club was able to collect more than 600kgs of food grains within a short span of 4 days. The collected food grains were donated to the 
Al Nidaa Organization who are involved in collection and distribution of food, clothes and other supplies to the people in need.

The club members had a taste of proper fieldwork in the arena of community development which was undoubtedly an enriching and fulfilling experience for all the students who were involved in this drive.
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